
   
 

 

National Payroll Week is September 1-5 

 

National Payroll Week happens the week of Labor Day each year to honor the essential work of payroll 
professionals. Knowing the pay they earn will be deposited reliably in their bank account, employees can focus 
on providing needed services to the people and communities they serve. 

This week, the Statewide Payroll Services team at MMB proudly recognizes the people who keep our pay rolling. 

Through their expertise and commitment, payroll teams throughout Minnesota state government ensure that 
approximately 59,000 state employees are paid accurately, reliably, and on schedule every two weeks. Their 
efforts make paydays smooth and efficient and are appreciated by everyone who receives a paycheck! 
 

 


	National Payroll Week is September 1-5

